
 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT WEE FCU 
 
 

EMV (Chip) Debit Cards 
 

 You should have received your new EMV (Chip) debit card in the mail 
 Contact us immediately if you have not received your new debit card 
 Your old debit cards will become deactivated on or before May 1, 2016  

 

What to do with your new debit card: 
 Call the number on the front of the debit card 
 Activate the debit card  

Contact the credit union if you are having trouble activating your new debit card 
 Pick a PIN 
 Change any recurring payments that you previously set up on your 
old debit card number 

 
 

New Check Company 
 

 We have teamed up with a new check company and we can now offer more 
checks at a lower cost.   

 Personal checks are now $11.00 for 150 duplicates and $11.00 for 200 
singles, no matter the design.   

 You can personalize these with monograms and accents at no additional charge. 
 
 

Annual Meeting 
 
The annual meeting will on May 19, 2016 at 4:00 pm. The meeting will be held in the 
Bailey Board Room on the second floor of the Wood County Schools Administration 
Building located at 1210 13th Street, Parkersburg, WV 26101.  All members are 
welcome. 
 

 
 
 

As always, feel free to give us a call if you have any questions. 
 

304-420-9517 
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